## **Asbury Theological Seminary**

## ePLACE: preserving, learning, and creative exchange

Correspondence

**Indian Springs Camp Meeting** 

2021

## Box 1-77 (Correspondence, 1957)

**ATS Special Collections and Archives** 

Follow this and additional works at: https://place.asburyseminary.edu/indianspringscmcorrespondence





GENERAL HEADQUARTERS - 850 N. HOBART BLVD., LOS ANGELES 29, CALIFORNIA

Office of the GENERAL DEPUTATIONAL DIRECTOR

Phone: AMherst 7-8153

P.O. Box 307 Winona Lake, Indiana

29 October 1957

Mr. W.S. McKibben Social Circle, Georgia

Dear Brother McKibben:

Greetings in the matchless Name of our Lord and Saviour.

The months are speeding by and we are already planning for the 1958 campmeeting season. We deeply appreciate the warm support you have given the work of The Oriental Missionary Society and its worldwide commitments.

This office desires to adequately serve the purposes of Missionary Day in your 1958 camp program. Without a doubt you are already laying plans for a greater emphasis on world vision and missionary outreach.

The enclosed self-addressed postal card will give us the necessary information from which to plan for your camp. Your prompt attention will be gratefully acknowledged.

Perhaps you know that many times consignments of literature arrive too late or not at all, due to insufficient address information. Therefore, we will appreciate the <u>name and address</u> of the person who is most closely connected with the active administration of the camp, such as the secretary or the grounds caretaker.

We earnestly desire to strengthen our relationship with the camp. Any suggestions will be carefully considered and passed on to our missionary representative.

Thank you for returning the enclosed card at your earliest convenience.

Yours in the bonds of Calvary.

William A. Gillam

General Deputational Director

WAG:meb enclosure

FEB 1 7 1958 Card mailes

Mrs. Chas. E. Cowman, President Emeritus

=DIRECTORS =